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To: Nevada State Legislature Date: 3-31-03
From: Jerry Jackson ph: 775-829-8669
9460 Tomahawk Way
Golden Valley- Reno, NV 89506

Horse Council of Nevada, Washoe Chapter

Legislative Spokesperson
Re: AB #379 and #380
Attention: Government Affairs Committee.

Dear Legislators,

I am in favor of both AB 379 and 380. As a native Nevadan
and a Golden Valley resident I feel we need a better, none bias,
vote when it comes issues that directly affect my home and family.

1. The City of Reno Claims that this legislation would “grid
lock” the city from annexing property. Golden Valley
residents have just proved we are not out to grid lock anyone,
the Golden Valley Property Owners Association just
approved a project, North Star, with excellent cooperation of
developer and residents. Bottom line gives the people the
right to help with planning. Do not leave our homes and
families in the hands of people that have an agenda!

2. We the people for the people,... |

I feel it is our Nevada State Legislature who we, the people, |

must put our trust in as to giving us all equal representation |

under the law. Review of the Planning Commissions 6 to 3

voting status is highly suspicious of dictatorship not a

democracy. The City of Reno is on the record from the 2001

legislative session saying they would correct this problem.

The City has not only upheld this promise, but we now have

the courts involved costing the taxpayers that much more

money and the people that much more aggravation.

Sincerely, - -
Jerfy J 2
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